LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING June 23, 2025

*Teacher Recall Authorization

TOPIC:

RECOMMENDATION:
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the recommendation of the Superintendent and authorize the Superintendent or her designee to begin, as soon as circumstances permit, the recall procedure for teachers who are on layoff. Said authorization not to exceed the 2025-26 staffing guidelines.
RATIONALE:
This authorization, if approved, will allow the administration to recall teachers in an expeditious manner. Once letters of recall have been issued to staff members, the lists of teachers who accept the positions offered are then presented to the Board for formal ratification.
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:
Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources
EXHIBIT:
None